
 

 

 27/12/2022 

 

NOTICE 

It is hereby notified to the all concerns that our college is going to 

organize a training programme for preparing the students for Civil 

Service Examinations like UPSC/WBCS. In connection to this, an 

orientation programme will be organized in presence of some IAS 

officers of district administration tentatively on 14/01/2023 at 

Auditorium Hall of the Mahavidyalaya. All the interested students 

are hereby asked to enrol themselves for the said training 

programme within 14/01/2023 following the link given below. 

Please note that Ex-students of the Mahavidyalaya may also take 

part in this programme and enrol themselves for the preparation 

of various administrative services of India. 

Link:  https://forms.gle/set4UBWpBjnc3N3a9 

        

                

   Principal, 27/12/2022 

          Sabang Sajanikanta Mahavidyalaya 
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